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Prepared By:  Stephanie Mandregan 

 

• The 2021 Audit was April 18 to the 22nd with the new firm, Altman Rogers & Co. 

• The 2022/23 Insurance renewal was completed by Nadia Melovidov. 

• New Accounts payable clerk, Haretina Porath was hired and is being trained by Shannon 

Merculief. 

• Jeffery Maniff accepted the Accounting Supervisor position and will be here in about 

3weeks. Nadia Melovidov will continue to stay on for a short period of time remotely as 

Jeffery transitions into the position. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


